[image: image1.wmf]                Miss Wilbanks 

                                                    Kindergarten 
                                                September 12, 2014
Please continue to read the take-home reading books with your child each night.  The children are enjoying reading books for the class during our “guided reading” time.  This helps build self-confidence and a love for reading.  :0)
We are working on the following skills next week:

· identifying common sight words – color word names, can, my, like, is, day, we, play, I, a, & you
· letter/sound recognition

· recognize, write, and count numbers to 30
· express ideas using letters, pictures, and words

· identifying shapes & patterning
Homework:

· Continue reading the “take home” books with your child.    Please continue to fill out the reading log.  Thank you!  
· Practice counting to at least 30 each night three times this week.  Write down how high you can count on your own without help from Mom or Dad.  :0)  Please send in on Friday, September 19th.

· Practice identifying coin names and values with your child.  
Have your child make a book called “My Money Book.”  Please turn in on Friday, September 26th.
Your child’s book should have 5 pages.  The first page should have a picture of a penny (hand drawn, computer picture, or other…) and the value (or you may tape a penny/coins to the page in the book), the second page should have a picture of a nickel  with the value (5 cents), the third page should have a picture of a dime and the value (10 cents), the fourth page should have a picture of quarter and the value (25 cents) and the fifth page should have a one dollar bill ( $ 1.00).  Thank you!  :0)

 Important Information:

SPECIALS this Week:

Monday – Art
Tuesday – Music
Wednesday – Mrs. Powers - STEM
Thursday – P.E.
Friday –  Music
***  Please remember to return your library books on Monday.  Thank you!
*Early Release Days/Conferences – 

Dismissal at 12:45 – September 24th (Wednesday) & September 25th (Thursday)

Be sure to sign up online for a conference time.  Just go to our school website www.myduncancreek.com
and click on the link to sign up.                      
       Enjoy TIME with your children this weekend!  Miss Wilbanks & Mrs. Heffner :0)
